
New Mexico School for the Arts Gives Notice of Possible Quorum 
  

The New Mexico School for the Arts Governing Council is giving notice that they may have a quorum 
for NMSA Graduation on Thursday, May 26, 2022 at 12:00 p.m. at the Santa Fe Convention Center 
located at 201 W Marcy St, Santa Fe, NM 87501. 
  
For more information contact Marie Tapia, mtapia@nmschoolforthearts.org 505-310-4194. 
 


